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01 APR RECD'Commander
O.S. Army Engineer District, Baltimore
Attn: William Piccirilli
CENAB-EN-HN -

P.O. Box 1715
Baltimore, MD 21203-1715'

Dear Mr. Piccirilli:

Per our phone conversation of March 29, 1994, I am requesting a copy of
'

the Inventory Project Report for the National Defense Stockpile Depot (C03-MD-

0201). Please forward the report to the address listed below. '

If you have any questions concerning this request, please contact me at *

(301) 504-2566.

Sincerely;

f 6h
Dominick A. Orlando, Project Manager
Decommissioning and Regulatory

Issues Branch
Division of Low-Level Waste Management

and Decommissioning
Office of Nuclear Material Safety

and Safeguards
,

Mail to:

Dominick A. Orlando
Mail Stop 5-E-4
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

'|cc:
Curtis-Bay dist. list |
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